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We hope everyone had a fantastic holiday season and isWe hope everyone had a fantastic holiday season and is  

well rested and ready to begin the new year.well rested and ready to begin the new year.

We have four dates booked for
students to go skating at the CNCC
this month.

All students are required to wear
helmets. We have a limited amount of
skates and helmets for those without.
If you child is in need of either, please
let your student’s teacher know ASAP.

Dates for skating:

January 15:
Kindergarten, Grade 2/3 & 5/6

January 24:
Grade 1/2 & 4/5

January 27:
Kindergarten, Grade 2/3 & 5/6

January 29:
Grade 1/2 & 4/5

Skating will be from 10:30-11:30. Parents
are welcome and encouraged to join!

SkatingSkating Winter CelebrationWinter Celebration

Mini Volleyball ClubMini Volleyball Club

Our Winter Celebration was once again a
wonderful success.  Thank you to

everyone involved; we couldn’t have done
it without everyone’s support, attendance

and contributions.

We had four hampers that we raffled off
and we were able to raise $560.00 with

ticket sales.

We sold $740.00 worth of 50-50 tickets
and our winner was Rhandi Deneka who

received $370.00!

Congratulations to all of the winners and
thank you for your continued support!

Mr. Lechner’s mini volleyball club has
wrapped up for the year.  Thank you to

all the students who participated:

Kyanna   Brooke   Max   Blakely
Cadence   Kenzin   Navy   Matalia

Wes   Emma-Jo   Nirro   Jayla
Keeley   Brayzlynn   Emmi   Noah
Paisley   Hazel   Corie   Tommy

Nevaeh   Dalton



Cassidy Ulmer - January 6
Ashmeen Kaur - January 12
Emma Hoehn - January 14
Adin Wurts - January 18

Rhett Schmidt - January 20
Jory Hahn - January 21

Roman Kardash - January 25
Emmi Hollinger - January 29
Grace Schuster - January 31
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January BirthdaysJanuary Birthdays

January 15, 27:
Skating for Kindergarten, Grade 2/3, 5/6

~

January 24, 29:
Skating for Grade 1/2, 4/5

~

January 27 - Family Literacy Day
~

January 31:
No School
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December Shiny ApplesDecember Shiny Apples
  Kindergarten      Grade 1/2 
  Svenn Nel       Mylee Cyr
Beckam Sorensen   Burton Frick
                Eva Phillips

Grade 2/3
Pearce Hahn
Chloe Matchim

   Grade 4/5         Grade 5/6  
   Georgia Hahn      Keats Hollinger
   Amy Schuster       Noah Lang
   Kendall Stott      Grace Schuster
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Important DatesImportant Dates

SRC Donation to Paws n ClawsSRC Donation to Paws n Claws

On December 19, the Miller SRC had a cookie
sale with all proceeds going to Paws and

Claws Animal Rescue. We are very pleased to
announce that the SRC raised $170.00 for that

very deserving cause.

Thank you to Mrs. Schick and the Miller SRC
for all your hard work in organizing fun spirit

days and activities for our school!
Standing (L to R): Corie Mogenson, Wes Fossum, Rhett Schmidt, Zayden Haywood, Luke Sweatman, 

Nevaeh Davis, Brayzlynn Cyr, Emmi Hollinger, Dalton Smith, Hazel Cote, Cassidy Ulmer, 
Jayla Sies, Keelyn Renkas, Kaitlyn Slingerland

Kneeling (L to R): Emma-Jo Lowenberg, Kyanna Smith-Sparvier, Kendall Stott, Arya Englot, 
Paisley Wlock, Frank Wilkinson

Miller SRCMiller SRC

Archery ClubArchery Club

Mr. Lechner will be starting an Archery Club
for Grade 5/6 students later this month.  

Stay tuned for more information coming soon!
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